
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The April 10, 2014 Planning and Organization and Alameda County 

Recycling Board meeting is cancelled.  

The Alameda County Recycling and Waste Management Authority Boards 

will convene a joint meeting on Wednesday, April 23, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. at 

StopWaste Offices. 

 
 

 
 

 
Recycling Board Members 
 

Anu Natarajan, President 
City of Fremont 
 

Daniel O’Donnell, 1st Vice President 
Environmental Organization 
 

Laureen Turner, 2nd Vice President 
City of Livermore 
 

Barbara Halliday, City of Hayward 
 

Chris Kirschenheuter, Recycling Programs 
 

Michael Peltz, Solid Waste Industry 
Representative 
 

Jerry Pentin, City of Pleasanton 
 

Steve Sherman, Source Reduction 
Specialist 
 

Minna Tao, Recycling Materials 
Processing Industry 
 

Gordon Wozniak, City of Berkeley 
 

Vacant, Environmental Educator 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

PLANNING AND ORGANIZATION COMMITTEE 

AND 

ALAMEDA COUNTY RECYCLING BOARD 

 

 

Thursday, April 10, 2014 

   
StopWaste Offices 

1537 Webster Street 

Oakland, CA 94612 

510-891-6500 
 

 

 


